
P.O. Box 895
Grand Rapids, MI 49518

<<First Name>> <<Last Name>>
<<Address Line 1>>
<<Address Line 2>>
<<City, State, Zip-code>>

Dear [First Name],

We will soon mail you a new credit card with tap to pay technology!  Please put this card in a safe 
place until 7/28/2025, and continue to use your current VISA credit card until that time.

Important Dates to Remember:
•	 Early to Mid-July: Receive and store your new MasterCard credit card in a safe place! 

•	 Mid-July to July 28th: 
	 o  Continue using your current VISA credit card as normal
	 o  If desired, download your VISA eStatements from the eZCard Info website before  
	     access is disabled on 7/28.

•	 July 28th:
	 o  Activate your new MasterCard credit card
	 o  Begin using your new MasterCard credit card for all purchases
	 o  Switch any automatic/recurring payments from your old VISA to  
	     your new MasterCard
	 o  Destroy and safely dispose of your old VISA credit card

More enhancements coming July 28th:
•	 New rewards program

	 o  Rest assured, all of your rewards points will rollover automatically!
•	 New online access
•	 New mobile app for card controls and alerts

What won’t change is the low interest rates and great service you’ve come to expect from Adventure!  
Learn more and view FAQs by scanning the QR code or visiting qr.adventurecu.org/creditupgrade.

Thanks for your continued support of Adventure Credit Union!

Your new contactless credit card is coming soon!

Amanda Garabedian
President/CEO

630 32nd Street SE / Grand Rapids, MI 49548
P 800.323.2129 / F 616.243.9970 / adventurecu.org

Scan for more!


